
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Don E. 6rabt:eee 
Kimberly , Idaho 

Dear Don; 

THE UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA 
EDMONTON , CANADA 

T6G 2EI 

16 June 1978 

Many thanks for the encoura13:ing fan 
letter. I r ea·1.ly doubt that it will be a bible 
for very long because I think the field of early 
man will change very rapidly in the next few years. 
In other workds, much of what is in the book 
will become out of date . 

':l e are , if He get travel money , going 
back to Venezuela and Brazil to t ry to line up 
things for next year and to finish our reports. 
\Je also wqnt to viGit early sites in Guatemala , 
Nicaragua and Panama on the way down . 

Our very best regards , 

P . s . You only have to pay once . 
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